

Save the Hate!

BAC Board Meeting Monday, July 10th at 8:00 pm - Zoom



Anchoving the Future

Delta Gamma has stood the test of time and is one of the finest women's organizations in North America. Eva, Anna and Mary's "little club of mutual helpfulness" has grown into a strong network of compassionate, driven, and authentic women determined to make the world better place. Delta Gamma women empower each other to serve and lead, to learn and grow, and to develop the best qualities of their character.

In celebration of the Sesquicentennial Biennium, the Delta Gamma Foundation, in partnership with the Fraternity, embarked on a campaign to ensure the future success of our sisterhood: Anchoring the Future: The Campaign for Delta Gamma is for all alumnae and collegiate members of Delta Gamma. This campaign's goal is to provide a lasting foundation to build upon the ideals and values we cherish by committing to four Campaign Pillars:

- Training and Programming
- Individual Member Support
- Heartfelt Giving and Philanthropy
- Capital Initiatives

As the Boston Alumnae Chapter, we are excited to celebrate the 150 Years of Delta Gamma and this new campaign.



BAC Georly Bues

Do Good. Our fraternity motto and mission. The most meaningful way you can ensure that not only Delta Gamma Fraternity, but also the Boston Area Alumnae Chapter continues to share our mission and values to our communities is through your unwavering support.

Delta Gamma's fiscal year runs from July 1 to June 30th. As we near a new fiscal year, we wanted to give you updated information on the BACs dues. Please be on the lookout for an additional email in the coming weeks with a link and specific information about paying your yearly dues.

If you have any questions, comments, or concerns, please don't hesitate to reach out to Rebecca at finance.dgbac@gmail.com or Cass at president.dgbac@gmail.com.

ITB

- \$ Loyalty Level (initiated in 1973 or earlier)
 - Those who have been members of Delta Gamma for 50 years or are participants in our Loyally Anchored lifetime dues program are no longer asked to pay annual dues, however, monetary contributions to support the BAC are still welcomed. *Length of membership is calculated from a member's Initiation date, not their pledge date or graduation date.
- å Blue Level \$12.50 Young alum, 1-3 years post-graduation or new to the BAC!
- **Pink** Level \$25 Standard dues for 4+ years post-graduation and onward.
- Bronze Level \$50 Dues + Hannah Dollars added to our treasury to help sustain chapter operations and programming.
- ‡ Cream Rose Level \$75 Dues + Hannah Dollars added to our treasury, further anchoring our mission of the Do Good Sisterhood in the greater Boston area.
- ♣ Golden Anchor Club level- \$100 Dues + Hannah Dollars added to our treasury, allowing our chapter to blossom and form in the Greater Boston Area.
- ‡ Hannah Dollars Any additional monetary donations to add to the treasury by a 'Helping Hannah'. A Helping Hannah is a DG who generously donates additional funds to help support the BAC chapter and it's activities they are the HEART of the chapter.



Interested in getting involved with the BAC?

Here is a list of our open positions. Please email Cass at president.dgbac@gmail.com for more information!

- VP Programming
- Alumnae Panhellenic Delegate
- Alumnae Columnae Delegate
- Alumnae Recommendation Chair
- Alumnae Awards Chair
- Alumnae Founders Day Co-Chair(s)
- Alumnae Fundraising Chair
- Alumnae Rituals Chair

We look forward to hearing from you! &

Founder's Bay 2024

Planning for the 2024 BAC Founders Day is in the early stages and we need your help! Founders Day is a special day to celebrate our founders Mary, Anna, and Eva and their dedication to building a sisterhood rooted in friendship, a culture of belonging, a promise to empower.

Next year will be the BAC's 97th Anniversary and if you are interested in helping plan this event, email Cass at president.dgbac@gmail.com. We are starting planing now so don't wait!



A Monthly Newsletter by the Boston Alumnae Chapter

DG's Sesquicentennial Celebration

As you know, Delta Gamma is celebrating 150 Years this year. Please feel free to watch this video to reminisce, reconnect and reflect on 150 years of Doing Good.

Video

DG is also celebrating in person with the <u>Homecoming Celebration</u>

<u>Weekend</u> from June 30-July 1 in Oxford, Mississippi.

If you are interested in purchasing any 150 Year Merchandise, including the <u>Celebrating 150 Years</u> of <u>Delta Gamma, 1873-2023 Book</u>, the <u>Sesquicentennial Badge</u>, and more, check out the <u>website</u>.









A Call for Volunteers and BAC Support!

We know that Covid has had a lasting impact in every aspect of our lives, especially with organizations like Delta Gamma whose success is built on our strong bond of continued membership in our alumnae chapters. Our Boston Alumnae Chapter has been a successful and award winning alumnae chapter, and we are working hard to rebuild which means we need your support. Our chapter will be strong with active participation from sisters like you! We want to hear from you so please out this form with feedback and suggestions for improving our community.

Thank you and ITB



Questions? Concerns? Contact us!



President - Cass Wiltshire

president.dgbac@gmail.com



VP Foundation - Linda Whittle

foundation.dgbac@gmail.com



VP Membership - Chloe Crozier

membership.dgbac@gmail.com



VP Finance - Rebecca Gorman

finance.dgbac@gmail.com



VP Programming - **OPEN POSITION**

programming.dgbac@gmail.com



VP Communications - Katie Wachel

communications.dgbac@gmail.com

Stay Connected to the BAC on Social Media



@boston_dg_alumnae





Delta Gamma - Boston Alumnae Chapter

